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17th October 2021 

 

Dear Community Member 

As part of our ongoing commitment to maintenance and investment in our operations, 
we want to advise you that we will be undertaking some work on our Cogen Unit – our 
combined heat and power recovery unit.   
 
To allow our team to begin their work, we will safely stand this unit down tomorrow 
morning.   
 
If you live in the immediate surrounding area, you may hear a short period of slightly 
increased noise while we conduct this work but we are taking steps to minimise this 
wherever possible. 
 
We apologise in advance for any inconvenience that this essential work may cause, 
and we thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 
Regards 

Richard Hammond 

Process Support Manager 


